
Welcome Parents and 
Carers to year 3

Mrs Hadley     Miss Whitfield        Ms Curtis



Attendance and Punctuality

• It is important that your child attends school everyday and is on time . 
Please let the office know if your child is going to be absent.



PE

• Monday and Tuesday for 3H. Tuesday and 

Thursday for 3W.

• Please ensure children do not wear earrings or any jewellery on 
these days.

• P.E kits will be sent home Friday for washing and need to be 
back in school for Monday. Please check that all items of the kit 
are labelled with your child’s name. 



Homework
• Homework will be given out on Friday and should be completed by Tuesday. 

Late homework may not be marked.

• There will be an emphasis on online homework  this year. Please let us 
know if you have difficulty with this.

• Prayers will be given to children to learn.

• Practise times tables.

• Spellings will be given out on Friday and do not need to be returned to 
school.

• A Spelling Test will take place each week. Please help your child to 
prepare.



Reading

• Parents or older siblings (15+) are able to sign your child’s 
reading record- not the child. 

• Please read with your child as much as possible, and sign their 
reading record. You may make a comment if you wish. Our 
expectation is that children will have their book signed at least 
four times a week.

• All children should bring their reading book and reading record 
to school every day. Please make sure that they take care of 
these books.



Uniform 

• Please ensure your child has the correct uniform and that it 
is labelled with your child’s name and class. Please do not 
forget to label coats, jumpers and cardigans. 

• Summer uniform can be worn until October half term.

• This includes the correct school bag with the school logo. 



Fruit

• No fruit is provided for children in the juniors.

• If you would like to, you can provide your child with one 
piece of fruit, that they can eat at play time.  



Packed Lunch

Please make sure that your child’s lunch box is labelled with their 
name and class. They will need to go home everyday to be washed.



Tissues

• If you like to donate tissues to your child’s class, this would 
be really appreciated.

• A child may bring in a packet of tissues of their own if it is 
labelled with their name.



Hand Washing and Sanitising

• Throughout the day, the children will be required to wash their hands 
more frequently at certain times. 



Water bottles

Please send in everyday a 
water bottle with your child’s  
name on. This will be sent 
home at the end of the day 
for cleaning.



What to do if you have a concern

• Due to the pandemic, please email the year3 team with any 
concerns (both big and small). We are more than happy to 
help.

• Yearthree@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk.

• Mrs Scott is always happy to meet with parents if you have 
any serious concerns.



Swimming and Educational Visits

• Until further notice, and due to the pandemic, no educational visits or 
swimming will take place. We will inform you when this hopefully changes.



We hope that your child has a fantastic and safe year.


